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Resolution 2020-22  
 
Mr. Turner has been working on streamlining the bills paying process for the town.  Many of 
the vendors that we work with now have the ability to accept ETF or ACH payment from the 
town.  If the council adopts the following resolution, the Clerk Treasurers office will have the 
ability to set up that process which will save time, paper, and effort making the accounts 
payable process much easier. 
 
I would recommend accepting the resolution.   
 
Pete Olson 
Town Manager 
 

Town of Yorktown 
9800 W Smith St • PO Box 518 

Yorktown, IN 47396 

765-759-4003p • 765-759-4016f 

www.yorktownindiana.org 

 


